
To schedule an appointment with 
one of our OB/GYN providers, call:

Canandaigua      (585) 393-2800

Farmington         (585) 924-8686

Geneva                (315) 226-8913

Victor                   (585) 978-8235

Part of F.F. Thompson Hospital

Transitioning?
Concerned  
about new  
breast lumps?
Thompson Health provides a 
safe place – regardless of gender 
expression or sexual identity – to 
answer concerns regarding emerging 
breast lumps and bumps that take 
place during the transitioning 
process. If you have questions or 
concerns, please consult with your 
Primary Care or OB/GYN provider. 
Physicians can then refer LGBTQ 
patients to Thompson’s Breast 
Imaging Center if they feel follow-up 
or further testing is required.




